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Please continue to fund PURS program for reporting spraying and use of chemicals.
Please allow farmers to voluntarily report chemical use before implementing regulations.
Farmers want to comply and use chemicals safely.  Please give PURS a chance by allowing
it to function for at least 10 years.
This will be best for Oregon farmers.

Thank you,
Rod and Launa Frahm
418 King Ave
Ontario, OR 97914
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